
Author: Town Clerk Page 1 of 1 August 2024 

MEMORIAL TO KEVIN GARLICK 

TOWN COUNCIL MEETING REPORT  38/24  

 

 12 AUGUST 2024 

The purpose of this Report is to recommend Members approve a memorial to Kevin Garlick at 
Spring Hill Gardens.  

1) BACKGROUND 

a) A proposal has been received to place a memorial to the late Kevin Garlick at Spring 
Hill Gardens. The proposal involves removing grass against the side wall and 
replacing it with top soil, plants and a memorial plaque.     

b) The proposal would be self-funded and there is also a proposal to maintain the area.   

2) RECOMMENDATION 

It is recommended that Members approve the proposal for the memorial to the late Kevin 
Garlick subject to full plans being submitted to the Town Council and an agreement for 
maintenance arranged.   


